
Chairman Abney and Honorable Committee members, 

My name is Daria Phoebe Brashear; I live in the Edgewood section of 
Cranston. Today I write to you in support of House Bill 5468. 
. 

Transit service is a great equalizer, open to all. Too long we have 
treated a critical service instead as a last resort, and this bill is one part 
the state should be playing in ensuring we have consistent, stable 
funding such that we can enjoy mobility regardless of ability to drive or 
afford a vehicle. 

Please support H5468. 

Sincerely, 
Daria Phoebe Brashear 


